
Report to Council for June 2022 
Ethics and Professional Standards Committee 
 
Complaints 
Thanks go to Helen Packard for her ongoing work in the role of Complaints Liaison assisting 
contacts in approaching HDC where appropriate. The final actions on our sole remaining 
complaint are proceeding and will hopefully complete by the end of the year. 
 
Committee 
Of late, my involvement has been focussed on the NZAP Conversion Therapy policy and I 
have elected not to call further Ethics Committee meetings. I remain grateful as Chair to the 
committee for all their prior efforts completing the EPSC review. I expect to hold further Ethics 
Committee meetings after the NZAP AGM. 
 
Paul Wilson, EPSC Chair 


